
 

RECOMMENDATION TO APPROVE  
UPDATED NON-CONTRACT RATES OF PAY 

 
August 28, 2024 

 
 
 
In follow up to a review of the District non-contracted rates of pay, administration is 
recommending approval of the following additions/updates: 
 
1. Addition of a Non-Public rate of pay for Counselor, a new position that has been 

added at one of our non-public schools; and 
 
2. Updated Crossing Guard hourly rate of pay due as a result of the updated contract 

with the City of Hastings; and 
 
3.   An updated food service sub rate of pay, based on a study completed of rates with our 

comparison districts. 
 
 
Submitted by:  Cathy Moen, Director of Human Resources 
 
 


